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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: kathy.weiss@comcast.net
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Case # RO0002558

Dear Ms. Weiss, 

Alameda County Environmental Health will review your property location with regard to DiSalvo Trucking during our 
closure process and contact you with our findings. 

Regards,  
Keith Nowell 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567 ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 

From: Kathy Weiss [mailto:kathy.weiss@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 2:41 PM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health 
Cc: 'Scott Aitchison' 
Subject: ACEH Case # RO0002558 

Mr Nowell 

We have received the notice regarding the DiSalvo Trucking Potential Case Closure – Case 
RO0002558.   Copy of notice attached. 

We own the property located at 2222 Grant Avenue, San Lorenzo, CA 94580.  

We would like to request an document that states that our property is not affected by this fuel leak case. 

Thank you, 

Kathy Weiss 
Aitchison Family Properties, LLC 


